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Hi Megan,

As discussed earlier, here is my note regarding my resignation from HAC, to be added to the
Agenda for next meeting: 

Dear Members of the City of Mississauga Heritage Advisory Committee,

Given previously unforeseen changes to my academic and work schedules –
including added responsibilities and time commitments in recent months – I regret to
inform you that I am unable to devote full and satisfactory attention to being a
Committee Member and cannot regularly attend meetings moving forward. As a
result, please accept this note as formal notice of my resignation, effective January
14th, 2020.

I want to express my deep gratitude for the opportunity to serve alongside you over
the past several months, and I commend the exemplary work of the Committee in
building and maintaining the heritage footprint of our great City.

Thank you for this opportunity and I wish you all the best for 2020 and beyond.

With kind regards,

Adrian Zita-Bennett

Also, regarding the parking pass, at my earliest opportunity I will send it back to City Hall.
Please let me know if you need anything more from me.

I wish you all the best in the future and I am grateful for your understanding concerning my
change in circumstances that effectively preclude me from being able to continue as a HAC
member. 

Sincerely,

Adrian
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